
 

 

 

 

 
To the world you may just be a University 

employee, but to your Union you are 

Heroes. 
 

 

The Executive would like to thank all the front-line 

workers and staff for their tireless work and effort 

during this COVID-19 coronavirus pandemic. 

 

 

We will get through this together! 

Allan James 

 
President CUPE 3261  
703 Spadina Ave, 2nd Floor  
Toronto, Ontario  
M5S 2J4  


